
GRIZZLIES AT HOME

Snap a pic and share what 
you’re learning at home using 

#gesgrizzliesathome.

Governor DeSantis has ordered 
that all Florida K-12 schools will 

continue distance learning 
through the end of this school 
year.  Although, we miss our 
Grizzlies tremendously, the 

safety of our students and their 
families are our number one 
priority.  We will continue the 
great adventure of distance 

learning together!

Check out the 

link in email to 

see a “Miss You” 

video from 

Gilchrist staff 

members!

Celebrate Earth 
Day on a nature 

walk!

In honor of planet Earth, make 
something out of recyclables 
today!  You could use an old 

cereal box to make a 
bookmark, or newspaper to 

draw a self portrait!


